
 

 

Our ref: PER-MMO-02450-2021 

  

Cllr. Séamas McGrattan 

Chairperson 

Finance Strategic Policy Committee 

Dublin City Council 

  

Email: mary.curran@dublincity.ie  

   

Re: National Development Plan 2021-2030 

  

Dear Cllr. McGrattan 

I wish to reply to your correspondence of 6th December in relation to the National 

Development Plan (NDP) 2021-2030. It is important to note that the Department of Public 

Expenditure and Reform sets the overall strategy and budget allocations for the NDP, and so 

it is a matter for individual Ministers and Departments to bring forward projects for approval 

and implementation.  

It is possible to get a breakdown of all larger projects and programmes over €20 million 

through the Project Ireland 2040 tracker, where it is possible to separate by Department, 

County and Region, amongst other filters (link: https://assets.gov.ie/200464/3cceb69e-3275-

4031-8b0a-36a39d69004f.xlsm). 

Separately, for a more comprehensive list of projects, please see the interactive 

myProjectIreland map, which also includes projects under €20 million. It is possible to filter 

for counties and regions on the interactive map also through the dashboard function (link: 

https://www.gov.ie/en/collection/f828b-myprojectireland-interactive-map/). 
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Yours sincerely 

Michael McGrath TD 

Minister for Public Expenditure and Reform 

The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 
(details available on www.lobbying.ie) 

The information contained in this email (and in any attachments) is confidential and is designated 
solely for the attention and use of the intended recipient(s).  If you are not an intended recipient 

of this email, you must not use, disclose, copy, distribute or retain this message or any part of 
it.  If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately and delete all copies of 
this email from your computer system(s). Please note that this email and any reply thereto may 
be subject to a request for release pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act.  

Tá an fhaisnéis atá sa ríomhphost seo (agus in aon cheangaltáin) faoi rún agus is don 
fhaighteoir/do na faighteoirí beartaithe é agus é/iad sin amháin.  Mura tusa an faighteoir 

beartaithe, níor cheart duit an teachtaireacht seo ná aon chuid di a úsáid, a nochtadh, a chóipeáil, 
a dháileadh ná a choinneáil.  Sa chás gur trí earráid a fuair tú an ríomhphost seo, tabhair fógra 
dom láithreach faoi sin agus scrios gach cóip den ríomhphost seo ó do ríomhchóra(i)s.  Tabhair 

faoi deara go bhféadfaidh an ríomhphost seo agus aon fhreagra air bheith faoi réir iarraidh ar a 
eisiúint de bhun an Achta um Shaoráil Faisnéise  
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